
 
 
 
 

DATE: 

TO: 

SUBJECT: 

February 20, 2025 
 

Interested Firms 
 

Request for Proposal 25-CR-Legal - Revision 1

 
The Pacific Northwest Hydrogen Association (PNWH2) is soliciting proposals for a third-party contractor to provide Legal 
Services to PNWH2 as detailed in Section A.5.  
 
Any award issued will be an Agreement with the Pacific Northwest Hydrogen Association (PNWH2). It is strongly 
recommended that interested firms review the RFP documents thoroughly. If, after reviewing the RFP, you determine the 
work is within your ability and you have an interest in submitting a response, please complete and return to the Procurement 
Specialist by email the attachment, “Acknowledgement of Request for Proposal 25-CR-Legal” Form, if you have not alreadyp. 

 
All sections and completed documents are required in order for the proposals to be determined responsive to this RFP. ALL 
PROPOSALS MUST BE RECEIVED BY 4:30 PM PST ON Friday, February 28, 2025. 

If there are any questions pertaining to the RFP, please feel free to contact the following:  

proposals@pnwh2.com 

  

Kindest Regards, 
Cody Reynolds 
Contracts Professional II, Energy 
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